

11325 N. Colorado Blvd Thornton, CO 80233 P: 303-457-2022. F: 303-457-2320 www.ColoradoOrthoRehab.com

Dear patients/referring providers,

With a heavy heart, I am writing to inform you that I will be closing my doors permanently after 20 years of practice. This will be effective September 12, 2025.

Opening Colorado Orthopedic Rehabilitation Specialists was my dream even before entering PT school over 25 years ago. I feel very fortunate to have fulfilled that dream. Over the course of the last twenty years, I have forged meaningful relationships with my faithful patients and referring providers. I will dearly miss this. I am thankful for the support I have received from the community and especially from my family.

I will continue to practice physical therapy, though I am not sure yet where that will be. I love what I do and am not ready to retire yet. When I have the next chapter of my career solidified, I will make it public on the office Facebook page and website. I will also provide my personal email at the bottom of this letter for future contact.

In the interim, we will continue to provide the expert care you have always received and will assist you in finding another location to finish your physical therapy care.

I thank you for your trust and support of me all of these years.

Sincerely, Brad Schoonveld, MPT, MTC, owner Email: brads@coloradoorthorehab.com